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December 22, 2023

Zach Floyd
Go Roofing

Zach,
Thank you for what you did for my clients preparing to list their house.

As you well know, having a newer roof is a tremendous benefit to a person selling their home
because it's such an important factor for people buying the house.

There were some fierce storms that hit the area earlier this year and we worried that a home
inspection might find some unanticipated damage that could cause a problem when we go to
sell the house.

Your thorough inspection found that they indeed had hail damage, and you worked adeptly
with my client’s insurance company. Their adjustor saw what you saw and approved the
replacement roof.

Not only did you ensure the job was done correctly, but my clients also loved working with you!
You reminded them of their youngest son, and they felt confident in your word to take good
care of them.

Thank you for making me look good in recommending you and thank you for the work you did
in protecting their home. My clients and the future owners thank you!

Sincerely,

REALTOR®
Keller Williams North Atlanta



